

Dr Jessica Bates Dr Una O'Connor-Bones UNESCO Centre, School of Education Ulster University, Coleraine, BT52 1SA.

18 October 2018

Dear Parent

Re: Community Conversation with Parents: Primary School Provision in South Belfast (Castlereagh / Carryduff areas)

Due to the high level of interest in participating in the parent meetings that are part of this Community Conversation, two additional meetings for parents have been set up.

These will take place on Tuesday 6 November at the Ivanhoe Hotel, Saintfield Rd, Carryduff BT8 8BW, at 6-7pm and 7.30-8.30pm. Places are limited and parents who wish to attend should pre-book a place at: https://southbelfastcommunityconversation.eventbrite.com

Please note, spaces remain in the daytime meetings for parents, and can also be booked at the above web page.

Parents may also contribute their views via an online response form, which will be available online from 15 October to 9 November 2018 at: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SouthBelfastCommunityConversation

Kind regards,

Jessica Pates.